Dear First Grade Families,
Welcome back.  I hope you all had a wonderful Spring break!  We are starting again this week with homework and book bags.  In each book bag there will be a math practice page also.  Please return by the next Thursday so I can get them ready for the next Friday!
First Grade Play: First Grade has been working on the play called Bringing the Rain to Kapiti Plain.  We are just about ready to put it on for the school and families!  We will be performing our play on Friday, April 21st at 2:00 in the Multi-purpose room.  We hope you can all make it!
[bookmark: _GoBack]Math: In math this week I have introduced the concept of time.  We are learning to read analog and digital clocks to the hour and the half hour.  This is a great time to start directing your child’s attention to clocks around the house!  It is also a great time to put an analog or traditional round clock in your child’s room if you have one.  They are really excited to learn how to tell time.
Language Arts: In reading we are starting to work on reader’s theatre.  Reading out loud with fluency and expression are the targets of this week’s reading lessons! We have been working on traditional stories like The Little Red Hen and The Three Little Pigs.  
Weather:  As the weather continues to be unpredictable please keep sending warm clothes for recess every day.  Thank you!
Snacks:  It is time to fill up our snack cupboard again.  I am asking each family to send in a box of snacks.   
Have a great week!    Mrs. Yetter
      
